STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 5. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 » Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1T160 » TTY (360) 586-8203

Ref. No. Docket PG-090043

January 21, 2010

Calvin Greene

Plant Manager
AkzoNobel-Eka Chemicals Inc.
2701 Road NNE

Moses Lake, WA 98837

Dear Mr. Greene;:

RE: 2009 Hydrogen Pipeline Standard Inspection Response Letter

Thank you for your letter dated December 8, 2009 addressing the findings from our inspection of
the AkzoNobel-Eka Chemicals, Inc. Moses Lake facility. We have reviewed your letter of intent
and accept your response.

We cannot close this docket for this inspection until we have had an opportunity to review and
approve the revised Alcohol Misuse and Anti Drug plans you estimated will be completed by
April 2010. Iencourage you to maintain contact with commission staff as you make the
necessary plan revisions so we can be sure that the final submittal meets our expectations.

If you have questions or comments, please contact Joe Subsits at (360) 6‘64-1322.

David D. Lykken
Pipeline Safety Director

cc: Jimmy Jordan, Akzo Nobel-Eka Chemicals Inc.
Bob Cosentino, Cosentino Consulting




